Minutes from January 20th board meeting for the Anchorage Bridge Center

There was not a quorum. No official business could take place.

Our treasurer, Tim Marx, stated that we were still solvent. The number of tables each month continues is gradual decline.

Tim Marx volunteered to chair the Termination Dust Sectional for 2014.

We did discuss the table recovering project and the purchase of new chairs. Don Bladow will talk with John Cacy about the both before the next meeting. We should go through our current stock of folding chairs and identify those that need to be replaced.

That is pretty much all that was discussed.

All of the board members should be present for the February meeting that will be held February 17, 2014 at 6 PM.